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May 26 2020 
 
 
Dear Lisgar families, 
 
I hope that you and your families are doing well during this time of social 
distancing.  
 
As you know, we are continuing to work to support our students in their learning. 
Thank you for your ongoing support as we work to stay connected during this 
unique period of distance learning. 
 
I am pleased to advise you that John Leyzer will be returning to Lisgar as the 
Acting Principal effective Monday June 1, 2020 to support our students and staff 
for the remainder of this school year.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank David Hazell for the leadership and 
commitment he has provided to our staff and student body during this 
challenging time. 
 
Mr. Hazell’s last day with Lisgar will be this Friday May 29th. We wish him all the 
best.  
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Paul Denomme 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 

 


